
 

Dec. 17, 2024 

Board Decides Not to Require a Criminal Record Check for Trustee Candidates 
Today, the Board of Trustees for Rocky View Schools determined that it will not be moving forward with a bylaw 

that would have required any candidate for trustee in the upcoming municipal election to submit a criminal 
record check along with their nomination papers for the 2025 election. As a diverse board with a plurality of 
views, there was much debate on the impact of implementing such a bylaw and, in the end, the Board decided 
not to enact it for the 2025 election. 


	Board Decides Not to Require a Criminal Record Check for Trustee Candidates

